
 

PROPOSED I/DD & TBI  

STATE-FUNDED SERVICE UPDATE 
WEBINAR & INPUT  

Thursday, January 21, 2021 | 6:00 to 7:00 pm 
 

The Division of Mental Health, Developmental Disabilities, and Substance Abuse Services is seeking feedback from the community. 

To bring community members the most up-to-date information, the IDD & TBI Team with DMHDDSAS will be hosting an  

informational webinar to review the Day Supports (Updated/Amended Definition) and Community Living and Support (New)  

service definitions. Webinar participants will have information on the proposed and new definitions for meaningful day for people 

with Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities and Traumatic Brain Injury, and will include specific criteria for services and  

highlights of each definition. Documents can be viewed by going to https://tinyurl.com/BHIDD-SFS.  

Feedback can be provided by emailing no later than January 31, 2021: DMHIDDCONTACT@dhhs.nc.gov 

Link to join: https://tinyurl.com/IDDTBI-SFS-Event 
Call-in: +1-415-655-0003  
Access Code: 178 820 9354  
 

For questions or more information, contact: Stephanie Jones, I/DD and TBI Policy Consultant with the Division of MH/DD/SAS,  

NC DHHS. Email:  Stephanie.Jones@dhhs.nc.gov, Phone: 984-236-5043. 

Opportunities for Input  
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